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For the attention of Lucy Walker  
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Planning application no.: 3.24.0465 
Location: Barnacre Road Primary School, Barnacre Road, Longridge PR3 2PD 
Proposal: Installation of 2.4m high wire mesh perimeter security fence and gates 
including electronically controlled sliding vehicular gate to Barnacre Road 
 
The submitted documents and plans have been reviewed and the following comments 
are made.   
 
The School is located within a residential area. The timing of the works to avoid school 
drop-off and collection, is crucial to maintain safety and to minimise disruption to the 
highway network. 
 
Lancashire County Council acting as the Highway Authority does not raise an objection 
regarding the proposed development and are of the opinion that the proposed 
development will not have a significant impact on highway safety, capacity or amenity in 
the immediate vicinity of the site.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Tahira 
 
 
 
 
 
Tahira Akhtar BA (Hons) 
Technician 
Highways and Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
 


